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Children’s Event: All About Orchids 

 

Bring the family for a morning of educational fun and join us at the Port St. 

Lucie Botanical Gardens on Saturday – August 26, 2017 for our Kids Event – 

All About Orchids from 11a.m. to Noon. 

 

Have fun exploring our Orchid Garden while learning about the different species 

of orchids as well as everything you always wanted to know about them. Kids 

will enjoy a snack and a take home orchid related project.  Free to Children 5-

12 and their families.  Please call 772-337-1959 to register. 

 

The Port St Lucie Botanical Gardens is a twenty acre gem, adjacent to the St 

Lucie River north fork on Westmoreland Boulevard near Port St. Lucie 

Boulevard.  A serene, tranquil setting for residents and visitors alike to enjoy 

Florida at its best. 
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